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Notice given: April 11, 2013  
 

Notice of Policy on Space Allocation in the SSMU Building 
 
Whereas, the SSMU Space Campaign of Winter 2013 has attempted to record campus conversations 
about the definitions and characteristics of “student-run space” and “student space”; 
 
Whereas, these conversations have often emphasized the importance of student groups and projects 
needing space, as well as the need for student leadership in deciding what kinds of external groups 
can access SSMU spaces; 
 
Whereas, the SSMU has been/is working on research into ethical investments and companies and has 
relevant mandates regarding relevant values; 
 
Whereas, the previous “Policy on Space in Shatner” expired in October 2012 
 
Resolved, Student endeavours shall be prioritized over any other sort of endeavour in SSMU Space, 
 
Resolved, SSMU space, when it is to be used for revenue-generating activities, shall be given to such 
operations that are run by and for students, 
 
Resolved, in the alternative, in such cases as revenue-generating activities are to be contracted out, that 
they shall be contracted out only to such companies that are socially and environmentally 
responsible, 
 
Resolved, that this policy shall expire on April 11, 2018. 
 
Moved by: 
 
Allison Cooper, Vice-President (Clubs and Services) 
Josh Redel, President 


